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New Mexico Board of Barbers and Cosmetologists Inspector Clyde J. Segura was at Luna Community College on 
Friday. During his visit he shared important barbershop information with Luna barber students Adam Lucero, 
Jarod Padilla and Cordy Tafoya. For more information on cosmetology, call Germaine Sandoval at 454-5345.  


